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Jog-a-thon Fundraiser! 

The Jog-a-thon is TODAY! Have you sent out the promotional flyer to your friends and family yet? 
Remember that there are some INCREDIBLE prizes up for grabs for the students, but only ONE WEEK 
left to collect donations! Donations will be tallied on Friday, October 9, and prizes will be awarded the 
following week. For more information, visit www.ecs.school/fundraisers.  

EBT Fall Revival 

Have you marked your calendars for ECS Night? Emmanuel Baptist Temple will be hosting a Fall Revival 
on October 11-14 at 7:00 PM each night, and all ECS families are invited to attend. We especially hope to 
see everyone at the service on Tuesday, October 13, at 7:00 PM, as it is ECS Night! Miss Messer has 
been working on an exciting song for the elementary students to sing during the service, so we hope that 
everyone who is able to will be in attendance. This is not a mandatory event, but we strongly encourage 
everyone to attend! 

Half Day of School 

Tuesday, October 20, is the last day of the first quarter, which means that we will be dismissing the 
students at 12:00 PM that day! We do this at the close of each quarter, so that the teachers can focus on 
getting their students’ grades finalized.  

Report Cards 

First quarter report cards will be sent out via Schoolworx on Friday, October 23! As a reminder, report 
cards must be signed online by typing your name in the signature box no later than Friday, October 30. 
Please ask the office if you have any questions about that. 

Grandparents Recognition Day 

This year, Grandparents Day is going to look a little different. For health reasons, we will not be inviting 
grandparents to come to our school on Grandparents Day. Though we are saddened by this decision, we 
still want to recognize our students’ incredible grandparents! So, on Friday, October 30, we will be having 
a half day of school (12:00 PM dismissal), and each student will be doing something special in their class 
to show their grandparents their appreciation! We encourage every family to make arrangements after 
school for students to call or spend time with their grandparents. Keep an eye out for more information 
about this event from your child’s homeroom teacher. 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Sunday, October 11 – Wednesday, October 14 – EBT Fall Revival 
Tuesday, October 13 – ECS Night @ EBT Fall Revival 
Tuesday, October 13 – October tuition payment late fees applied (school day after 10/10) 
Tuesday, October 20 – End of First Quarter – Half Day of School (noon dismissal) 
Friday, October 23 – Report Cards sent out on Schoolworx 
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